
 United Nations  PBC/6/OC/4

  
 

General Assembly 
Security Council 

 
Distr.: General 
20 April 2012 
 
Original: English 

 

12-30496 (E)    240412 
*1230496*  
 

Peacebuilding Commission 
Sixth session 
Organizational Committee 

 
 
 

  Letter dated 19 April 2012 from the Chair of the Peacebuilding 
Commission addressed to the Permanent Representative of 
Sweden to the United Nations 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to your letter dated 13 April 2012 expressing the 
interest of Sweden in succeeding to the outgoing Chair of the Liberia configuration 
of the Peacebuilding Commission. 

 I am pleased to inform you that the nomination contained in your 
aforementioned letter has met with no objection from the members of the 
Organizational Committee of the Commission. Therefore, Sweden is elected as 
Chair of the Liberia configuration as of 17 April 2012. 

 On behalf of the members of the Organizational Committee, I wish to 
congratulate Sweden on its assumption of the chairmanship of the Commission’s 
Liberia configuration and assure you of our full support in this collective effort of 
achieving peacebuilding objectives and priorities in Liberia. 
 
 

(Signed) Abulkalam Abdul Momen 
Chair 

 


